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INDIAN SUPPLIER VISITS PAGASA OFFICE
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The PAGASA office welcomed on 17 July 2019 spice suppliers from India who exhibited at the the Indus Food Show
where a PAGASA delegation attended earlier this January.A They were following up the business matching that took
place at that trade show by visiting the country to find out for themselves the opportunities of bringing in their products.
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